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Please join us at the Parent -Helper 

Breakfast in the library on the Friday 

morning before the Sport Assembly. 
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BATTLE OF THE MINDS 

On Wednesday last week, eight Stage 3 students (Eva, Sadie, Sean, Toby, Georgie, Celia, Taj and Hugo) went to the 

Battle of the Minds competition at Rose Bay PS. There were twenty-two teams from local schools attending the 

competition. We did many fun puzzles and brain teasers such as trivia questions, riddles, mathematical questions 

and many more. Our two teams did very well and rose to all the challenges presented. We would like to thank Mr. 

B. for organising this event and taking us.   

Kindy Transition - Day 3  
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Congratulations to the Year 4 students that partici-
pated in the GATEWAYs challenge recently. Two 
teams of students represented Bronte Public School in 
an interschool competition. The Gateways Challenge 
kids did brilliantly ! - Thanks you to teacher and par-
ents working together to support students learning 
opportunities.  Mrs Ovnerud was fundamental to 
their success as she organised all of the team materi-
als and preparation sessions, alongside the amazing 
parents. 

Nov  

Tu 19 –21 Book Fair-School Library   

Wed 20 Band Assembly (ICAS Awards) 
9am 

Fri 22 Bronte Sleep Out 

Mon 25 P&C Meeting 7pm 

Tue 26 Animal Dress Up Day -SRC 

Wed 27 Assembly 9:00 am  Year 5 leader-
ship speeches for positions in 2020  

Fri 29 Assembly 4O  2pm 

Dec  

Tue 3 End of Year Band Night 6-7pm 
 
Last Scripture lesson 

Wed 4 Yr 3&4 Young Engineers  -9am 
 
Yr 5/6 Field trip to Apple  -12 noon 

Fri 6 PSSA Sport Concludes 
Yr 1&2 Observatory excursion 9am 
 

Mon 9 Yr 3&4 Young Engineers 

Wed 11 Presentation Assembly Yr3-6 - 
9.15am 

Thu 12 5B Field trip to Apple  -12 noon 

Fri 13 Sports Assembly  9am 
Parent Thank You breakfast  
8.30am 

Mon 16 Year 6 Farewell 
 
K-2 Presentation and Picnic Day 
 
6M Field trip to Apple - 9am 

Tue 17 Luna Park Yr 5&6 
Manhattan Bowl Yr 3&4 

Wed 18 Last Day for Students 

Jan 2020  

Mon 27 Public Holiday -Australia Day 

Tue 28 Staff Development Day 

Wed 29 School Starts Today - Yrs1-6 
 
Kindergarten Best Start  

Fri 31 Yr 3-6 Swimming Carnival 

 

BRONTE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Wednesday 20 November Wk 6 T4 

The Gateways Challenge 
On Thursday the 14th of November a group of students in Years 
3 and 4 from Bronte Public School travelled to St Catherine’s for 
The Gateways  Challenge. Two teams from Bronte and several 
teams from other schools competed against each other in a se-
ries of challenging and exciting scenarios and problems. The 
Bronte teams were made up of four students each. The names of 
the teams were, The Fire Breathing Rubber Duckies and The Su-
per Nerds.  The day included activities such as inventing your own 
constellation and an activity called “Whodoku” in which the stu-
dents did a sudoku with  famous people instead of numbers. 
 
At first, the students were told to do a practice round of the 
Gateways Challenge based on the Preparation Materials they 
were given in Term 3. After the practice round they had a quick 
lunch break and then they had about thirty minutes to complete 
the real Gateways Challenge.  
 
The students had a lot of fun and enjoyed testing themselves in 
the unusual and diverse tasks provided.  Fortunately the Bronte 
Public School team, The Super Nerds were placed 3rd out of the 
16 teams that entered the Challenge.  
The Gateways Challenge teams would like to thank all the par-
ents and Mrs Ovnerud who were involved in the thorough prepa-
ration of the students.  
By Francesca and Forest. 
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BOOK FAIR WEEK 6 
 

In Week 6 (Tuesday 19 November-
Thursday 21st November), Bronte 
School Library is having a Book 
Fair. The Book Fair times are listed 
below and your child will bring home 

a sheet showing some of the books available at 
the fair. There is absolutely no obligation to 
buy books at the fair. Parents may find, howev-
er, that it is an opportune time to look for some 
early Christmas presents! Please note that this 
year there is a PARENTS ONLY time listed on 
Thursday. Parents are welcome to come with 
the K-2 children to help them select. Payment is 
by cash or credit card. Children will be able to 
look at the books in the fair during library times on Monday prior to the commencement of the 
fair. Our school library receives a percentage of all sales in either books or cash. 

Thank you for your support, Mary Verdun. Teacher/Librarian 

Wednesday 20 Thursday 21 

8.30-9.00 

Years 2-3 ONLY 

8.30-9.00 

ALL WELCOME 

9.00-9.30 

Parents only 

11.35-12.00 

Years 4-6 

11.35-12.00 

Years 4-6 

3.00-3.30 

ALL WELCOME 

3.00-3.30 

ALL WELCOME 

 

2019 Parent Survey is 

OPEN 

Please follow the link: 

https://

www.surveymonkey.co

m/r/QNVVMDP 

 

Please take some time to 

complete the survey.  

The information will be 

used to improve our     

delivery. 
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BRONTE  
PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Wednesday 20 November Wk 6 T4 

BULLETIN 
Principal’s Message 

Hi Everyone 

Please complete the Parent Satisfaction survey 
by following the link below: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QNVVMDP 

I am sharing our 2020 Writing Strategy with the 

P&C on Monday night in the library, everyone is 

very welcome to attend. 

See you at the P&C on Monday night at 7pm. 

Catherine Ryan 

Principal 

Please Donate Used Postage Stamps 
We want to help children with cerebral palsy to walk!  

The Australian Chapter of Lions International Stamp Club 
(LISC) is working to raise money to purchase mobility aids for 
children with cerebral palsy, helping them to stand and walk 

to the best of their ability. They do this by auctioning off 
stamps.   What can you do? 

Cut out 
used 

stamps as 
shown in 
the photo 
below and 

place them in the box outside Ms Ryan’s office. From the SRC 

 Principal’s Awards will be presented  

at Friday assemblies.  - 2PM 

K Black George Chester Hugo D’Amours 

K Magenta Siena Jennison Freddie Singelton 

K Green Harley Stevenson Mateo de la     

Concha Phillips 

1 Gold Luca Reeves Leo Baker 

1-2 Yellow Toby Willis Jacinta Gerber 

1 Purple Willow Sharma Micah Baker 

2 Red Luc Meliezer Issy Hartwright 

2 Blue Dion Kalofonos Olive McNeil 

3 White Alice Lambert Nicholas Peshos 

3 Tangerine Sia Lovett Tom Singer 

3-4 Brown Dexter Francis Lucy Hamilton 

4 Silver Oliver Harwood Maddie Ruddock 

4 Pink  Amelia Oliva Cave William Lyons 

5 Aqua Sophie Hamilton Jude Jungwirth 

5-6 Glitter Toby Foster Amy Woodruff 

6 Bronze Charlie Phillips Marley McCallum 

Animal Dress Up Day 

On Tuesday the 26th of November 

students can dress up as an animal 

and bring in a gold coin donation to 

raise money for the RSPCA. 

From the SRC Team and Year 4 Girls. 
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Please purchase school packs 
on-line before 20 December  
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 https://wayside.everydayhero.com/au/sleep-out-2019  

Register through the above link and then complete the 

form to be returned to school.  
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Grandparents Assembly 2020 will be held on 

Wednesday the 1st of April. 

Pop it in your diary! 
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Thank you for your pre 
loved uniforms, but our 
shelves are full and we 
are not taking any more 
uniforms at present  

YAY!!—We have two parent helpers for the     

Second Hand Uniform shop.   

Thank you Alex and Candice. 

Open  Friday 22 November 8.30-9.30am   

Fri 6 December  8.30-9.30am  

Our Vision Statement 
 

We Have a Go!  
 

At Bronte we:  

Take responsible and carefully calculated risks 

Learn from mistakes and embrace ‘failure’ as an   

essential part of learning 

Know that if we try something and don’t ‘succeed’, 

it’s not the end of the world and we are richer for the 

experience 

Are proud of ourselves for making an effort and     

being persistent 

 “Try and fail, but don't fail to try.”  Stephen Kaggwa  

 

We are not afraid to have a go! 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https%3A%2F%2Ficon-library.net%2Ficon%2Ftake-note-icon-28.html&psig=AOvVaw2KdWHH83XMcLKzIBR2CrqK&ust=1573687260800902
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Otto Murcutt (40) was very proud to attend the opening of his 

grandfather Glenn Murcutt’s (a well known architect) new  

pavilion displayed in Melbourne last week. 

 

 

 


